
  

 

  
FTSE Russell advises that the following announcement replaces the FTSE4Good Index Series December 
Semi-Annual Changes notice released on 11 December 2018. 
 

Please note that the country for Hartalega Holdings Bhd (B2QPJK5) should have read Malaysia rather 
than Indonesia. All other details remain unchanged. A full amended version can be accessed via the link 
below. 
 

FTSE4Good Index Series 
Semi-Annual Review Amendment 

12 December 2018 

FTSE Russell announces the semi-annual changes to the FTSE4Good Index Series. All constituent 
changes will be applied after the close of business on Friday, 21 December 2018 (i.e. on Monday, 24 
December 2018): 

 
Constituent changes can be accessed via the attachment below: 
   
    

 FTSE4Good_December18_Review_Amendment.xlsx 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 
Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 4563 6346 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1866 551 0617 

  
 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftserussell.com 
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